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LETTER FROM STACFAD CHAIR ON CLOSURE OF DISCUSSIONS PERIOD 

 
 

Dear Colleagues,  
 
As we finalize the third round of the essential business of STACFAD for correspondence, I am pleased to 
announce that the STACFAD has adopted the following documents:  
 

- STF-201,  
- STF-202,  
- STF-203A,  
- STF-204A,  
- STF-205 App 2B and STF-205 App 3C  
- STF-207  
- STF-209B 

 
I would like to note that, with respect to the Draft Rules of Procedure on Administration of the ICCAT 
Meeting Participation Fund (STF-205_APP_3B/2020), Canada has suggested in the third round further edits 
to the last paragraph of section 4 on approval of funding for clarity and the sake of consistency with the rest 
of the text. The revised version of the document, which I consider also approved, can be found in the 2020 
Commission Documents webpage (STF-205_APP_3C).  
 
I will make my written report listing the decisions requiring endorsement and adoption by the Commission 
(document STF-250), which will be circulated with the Commission Chair’s new letter on the way forward.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 


